2710 North Puget Sound
Tacoma, WA 98407
(206) 759-2171
Fax (206) 756-6670 to nearby Mail Boxes,
Etc., with phone (206) 756-6650
December 5, 1996

John Sarna California Department of Water Resources 3251 "S" Street Sacramento, CA 95816-7017 (916) 227-7609

Dear John:

It was good to talk to you again back in November. At the time we talked, I didn't expect my reply would be this delayed, but here it is, finally. This is the information that I thought you might find interesting. The IBM-formatted disk contains ASCII questions and comments on Negotiation Model routines we got through.

At the time, I may have asked if you would mind getting a copy of what I sent you to another person. That won't be necessary now (except to your agency itself, including Carroll Hamon), because I decided to save you the trouble of trying to put the packet together and have sent it myself.

My address above is where I'm sending these from at the moment, but I'm not sure how long I'll here. A more permanent mailing address is

Bill Sikonia 604 S. 11<sup>th</sup> Ave. Bozeman, MT 59715 (406) 587-7615 Fax (406) 586-0396 to nearby Kinkos, with phone (406) 586-8999

As we may have discussed when we talked, I recently took early retirement from the U.S. Geological Survey. The Water Resources Division was offering all employees with enough time the option of retiring earlier than the normal requirements would have allowed, and I took them up on their offer.

Take care, and good luck!

Best regards,

Bill Sikonia

